
Dear Habibian, Assalam-o-Alaikum. 

 

We had some serious issues with our email last week, therefore I couldn't write to you last Friday. I want 

to revisit and share some points I had written about in my earlier emails: 

 

1. I had requested you to suggest names of Habibians you know who excelled in their chosen field and 

should be recognized by all of us and should be a candidate for the Excellence Award due to be 

conferred at our next Habibians Convention. We have received names from some of you.  The last date 

for receiving the suggestions has been extended to the 15th of March 2020. 

 

2. As you know that the HPSAA has embarked upon preparing the HPS ALUMNI BUSINESS DIRECTORY. If 

you want to extend your expertise to help all the Habibians or want your business to be a part of this 

directory please go to the following link and fill out your credentials. You will find all the detail on this 

link: 

https://habibianalumni.org/hps-alumni-directory/   

 

3. An essay/story writing competition (Fiction or Non-Fiction in Urdu or English) was announced. The 

best-written essay/story will be awarded the first prize of Rs. 25,000/=, the second-placed essay/story 

will be awarded a cash prize of Rs. 15,000/= and the third-placed essay/story will be awarded a cash 

prize of Rs. 10,000/=. These cash prizes along with a memento will be given during our upcoming second 

Habibian Convention. The last date for submission of the essay/story has been extended to the 10th of 

March 2020. 

 

Best Regards 

Zafar Kaleem 

Honorary Executive Secretary HPSAA   

0300-2672903; 0320-2672903 

HPSAA Website: https://habibianalumni.org/ 

HPSAA Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/HPSAA-

610514459400489/?modal=admin_todo_tour 
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